
Exam 

There are two opportunities to take the exam in 2015-2016: Friday, 6 November and Friday 18 

March. Registration is via WebOodi.  

Most questions will require essay style answers.  

You will be graded on the content of your answers, not on your grammar, spelling and punctuation. 

However, as with all good business writing you should write in a clear, coherent and reader-friendly 

manner.  

This is a closed-book exam. You are not allowed to use a dictionary, notes, the internet or any other 

electronic devices, including smartphones.    

 

 


